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Update on NWCAA’s operations amid COVID-19 outbreak 
 
At the Northwest Clean Air Agency, we are continuing our work to preserve and protect air 
quality and public health during the COVID-19 outbreak. We are following guidance from 
local and state health officials to keep staff and the public safe.  
 
We acknowledge our staff and the staff at all of the facilities that we regulate for their 
professionalism and commitment to protect and preserve air quality during these unusual 
times. 
 
NWCAA’s permits and regulations – and the State and Federal permits and regulations that 
we implement – remain in effect and deadlines apply. We expect the facilities that we 
regulate to maintain compliance. 
 
If you have questions or concerns regarding NWCAA regulations or programs, or about a 
specific COVID-19-related compliance matter, please reach out to us. Thank you for your 
patience. 

https://nwcleanairwa.gov/

